
Egg rolling competition! 
Dear Parents,  

We would like to celebrate Easter with an egg rolling  competition on Thursday 4th 

April 2019. If your child would like to take part, they need to bring a decorated hard 

boiled egg in a named container. The more colourful the better! 

 

There will be a prize for the child whose egg rolls the    furthest and a prize for the 

‘best dressed’ egg in each class. 

 

Please could you explain to your child that the decorated egg that they bring into 

school will be destroyed during the egg rolling process and will be thrown in the bin 

at the end of their roll.  

 

Thank you for your support and good luck! 


